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Terra N. Allen

From: David Robertson < >
Sent: Wednesday, September 3, 2025 7:37 AM
To: Terra N. Allen
Subject: Re: Elderly in Tellico Village 

Good morning and thank you for looking into this matter.  
I would appreciate it if you could file this into the docket on my behalf.  
It so sad what they have been doing to some of the elderly in this Village. 
Thank you for your help and support.  
David Robertson  
Sent from my iPhone 

On Sep 3, 2025, at 8:03 AM, Terra N. Allen <Terra.Allen@ag.tn.gov> wrote: 

Thank you for sharing the comment. Would you like me to file the email below in the 
docket/record on your behalf? 

Thanks, 

Terra Allen | Legal Administrative Specialist
Consumer Advocate Division
Office of Tennessee Attorney General 
500 Dr. Martin L. King Jr. Blvd., Nashville, TN 37243 
Mailing Address:
P.O. Box 20207, Nashville, Tennessee 37202
p. 615.741.0863
Terra.Allen@ag.tn.gov
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Our Mission – We are the State’s law office serving Tennessee with principled, independent, and excellent 
counsel.

From: David Robertson 
Sent: Tuesday, September 2, 2025 7:35 AM 
To: Terra N. Allen <Terra.Allen@ag.tn.gov> 
Subject: Fwd: Elderly in Tellico Village  

Sent from my iPhone 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: David Robertson < > 
Date: September 2, 2025 at 8:31:16 AM EDT 

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket 
Room on September 3, 2025 at 8:26 a.m.
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To: karen.Stachowski@ag.tn.gov 
Subject: Elderly in Tellico Village 

 
Dear Ms. Allen 
I’m hoping you might be able to help the residents of Tellico Village 
Tennessee with some of the corruption that is going on with our Board of 
Directors that are taking advantage of us by overcharging us for water usage. 
Our water rates have gone up over 200% in the last six years and The Board 
has also voted on increasing our water rates 10% a year for the next five 
years.  
This has impacted many of our older residents that are on a fixed income. 
Many of them can no longer afford to live here and have been forced out. 
I appreciate your time and please help the residents of our Village.  
Thank you, 
David Robertson  
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